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To All Senior CommUnity Meals participants,

We are pleased to announce an important update regarding
our meal production location for Senior CommUnity Meals (SCM).
Beginning March 24th, 2025, meals for Montrose County will be produced at The Homes
of Montrose, while meals for Delta County will be produced at Horizons Care Center.

Please be assured, there will be no interruption to meal services.

This transition will allow us to streamline operations and continue providing high-quali
to the seniors in our communities. We appreciate the hard work and dedication of every
involved in making this project a success.

A special thank you to Brian Dickerson, The Homestead at Montrose resident director a
Elisia Blair, Senior CommUnity Meals director for their leadership in coordinating this c
Their efforts ensure that we will continue fulfilling our mission of serving those in need.

If you have any questions or concerns about this update, please do not hesitate to cont
at 970-874-7661 or by email at bdickerson@voa.org or eblair@voa.org. 

Thank you for your ongoing support of Senior CommUnity Meals and the older adults we

Sincerely,

Craig Ammermann
Regional VP Operations
Senior CommUnity Meals
Volunteers of America National Services
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